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SWWGP CHINOOK WINDS CASINO TRIP

swwGP's Chinook Winds Casino trip is fast approaching.

The full day trip will be on Saturday, June 27th. “Gold gamblers” will meet at
the Wal-Mart parking lot off of Mill Plain and 1-205.(Call Debbie Witcher for
directions - 360- 695-3210). The bus will be there at 8:30 a.m. and will
leave at 9:00. Don't be late, we can't wait. Sign-ups for this trip is on a first-
come-first-served basis.

We should return around 6:30 p.m., and, yes, the bus has a bathroom. The
bus trip is free. You will receive $10.00 in free slot play and $3.00 off your
meal when we get to the Casino.

We will be playing bingo on the bus. Yeah, it sounds weird but it's a lot of
fun! There will be prizes: raffle prizes, door prizes, surprises. Bingo packets
are $10.00, with the proceeds going to help fund the July 19th picnic, so
please plan on purchasing one.

Bingo payouts will be $20.00 per game and one “blackout” game paying
$40.00 (assuming everyone pays for a packet). A partial list of prizes
includes: a wine basket, a tool kit, several gift cards, a first aid kit, mining
supplies, gems, and lots more. Steve Lewin is helping me gather the raffle
prizes and we all know what a good job he does for our meeting raffles.
Chinook Winds is giving us raffle prizes also.

Call Debbie Witcher for any questions and to sign up. We have about 15
spots available, and | will try to get a second bus if necessary. Trip is open
to all SWWGP members, soon-to-be members, family and friends as long
as they are with a member or soon to be member. Bus riders must be at
least 21 years of age.

So a ten-dollar bill buys you a round trip to Chinook Winds Casino, ten
dollars in free slot play, three dollars off your meal, a raffle ticket (more for
sale) a chance at $20.00 or $40.00 by winning bingo games and lots of
fun with lots of fellow gold prospectors. This is also a great way to say
“Thank You” to Chinook Winds Casino for sponsoring our club. If you are
going to the casino wear your shirt from the gold show.

| would like to collect the packet monies ($10.00) at the June meeting if
possible.
Debbie Witcher 360-695-3215 email ddwitcher@yahoo.com







